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ABSTRACT 

This session will describe two emerging - and sometimes diverging - trends in high performance 
housing. One trend is a broadening of "green" to include significant attention to human health 
impacts of buildings. While health has always been a part of sustainability, exciting new data 
(and some scary findings) are driving rapid change to a health-motivated perspective. A second 
major trend is the narrowing of "green" to single-minded pursuit of aggressive energy savings. 
Rising popularity of Passive House along with net-zero and near-zero housing is driving energy 
consumption in buildings to record lows. This session will present case studies of high 
performance single family and multifamily buildings to illustrate why some projects are choosing 
to focus their attention on a single important issue while others choose to cast a broader net in 
pursuit of the optimal balance of people, planet and profit. 
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